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To the Members 

 

Ship Handling in Rough Seas 

 

 

The typhoon season has already begun in the Northwest Pacific. We kindly ask that you stay updated on the latest 

weather reports and take all necessary precautions against adverse weather conditions while navigating. We have 

received information from the weather service provider StormGeo regarding the 2025 typhoon season in the 

Northwest Pacific, which we have attached for your reference. 

 

When sheltering at anchor, please take early measures such as preparing the engine, and exercise caution to prevent 

dragging anchor. Additionally, when anchoring or navigating in rough seas, please pay close attention to vessel 

handling in head and following sea conditions. 

 

For more details on ship handling in rough seas, please refer to our Video Seminars below. 

 

Related Seminars 

 Dragging Anchor Preventive Measures 

 Weather and Sea Conditions 

 Ship Handling in Head Seas 

 Ship Handling in Following Seas 

 

We hope this news helps you in your efforts to navigate safely. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

The Japan Ship Owners’ Mutual Protection & Indemnity Association 
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https://www.piclub.or.jp/en/seminar/videos









